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I am writing in opposition to SB 1015. With the State of Oregon forecasting a budget 

shortfall and not currently able to fund the programs already in place. You should not 

be adding more burdens to the already ahort budget.  If you really want to help the 

state of Oregon and communities, then you need to fund MENTAL HEALTH all 

across the state. The money spent on mental health care would be better, and the 

outcomes would be seen long after.  

 

I urge the commity to vote no on SB 1015. 

 


